






Good evening Louisville families,

This is Superintendent Michele Shaffer. It was brought to our attention last week that 
some families were not receiving our “all calls.” We needed to change the “all call” 
system we use in our District because the older system was becoming obsolete.

To ensure this issue gets resolved, we are using tonight’s call as a test. If you know of 
someone who did not receive this message, have them reach out to their building's 
secretary to get added to our list. We believe the issues with the new system were 
resolved with the company over this weekend. Our all-call system is an important 
communication tool we use throughout the year to update our families about events, 
announcements, and district messages.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we make this transition to a new 
system. Enjoy the rest of your evening.

Michele Shaffer
Superintendent
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